
 
 
 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
Public invited to Labrador-Grenfell Health’s Annual General Meeting 

 
 
September 12, 2022 – Happy Valley-Goose Bay, NL: The public is invited by Noreen 
Careen, Chair of the Board of Trustees, and Heather Brown, President and CEO to 
attend Labrador-Grenfell Health’s Annual General Meeting (AGM) at 9:00 a.m. on 
Sunday, September 25, 2022. 

The meeting will be hosted in-person at Lawrence D. O'Brien Town Center (11 Branch 
Road) in L'Anse Au Loup and online using Microsoft Teams. Details will be posted on 
www.lghealth.ca/agm next week. 

At the AGM, Labrador-Grenfell Health will share strategic priority accomplishments and 
challenges, financial information, and partnership highlights from the 2021-22 fiscal 
year. 
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Media Contact 
Labrador-Grenfell Health Communications 
communications@lghealth.ca  
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